
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

        

March Events 
March 4 - Council Meeting @ 7pm 

March 6 - Hour of Prayer @ Noon 

March 6 - 4-H Meeting at 7pm 

March 9 –Daylight Savings Time Begins!! 

March 17- St. Patrick’s Day 

March 20- Road District Meeting 

March 26- Flower Club Meeting 

 

Annual Easter Egg Hunt in Alma City Park 

If there is an organization, business, or an individual that 

would like to take over organizing this event, please 

contact Barbara Lovercamp or Ashley Boehmer.  Barbara 

Lovercamp is looking to step down from organizing this 

fun event for the kids!  This year we are still looking for 

donations of individually wrapped candy or a monetary 

donation to purchase candy & prizes.  If you are              

interested in making a donation, please contact Barbara 

Lovercamp or City Hall. 

 

 

 

 



 

REMINDER… 
 

If you want to rent the park shelter houses for a party, reunion or 

graduation this year, be sure to book in advance, as reservations 

are already starting to come in!  Even if you are just going to use 

the Open Shelters for an event it is best to reserve them in case 

the entire park has been rented out for that day!  Open Shelter 

Houses are FREE to reserve and the Enclosed Shelter is 

$15.00/day.  Call or email City Hall to check availability!! 

 
 

 

The City of Alma will be taking applications for seasonal part-

time workers.  Applicant must be at least 16 years of age with 

a valid driver’s license.  Work will include street/park 

maintenance and water/sewer maintenance as needed.  If 

you have any questions or would like to know the job 

description in more detail contact City Hall.  Work will begin 

March/April this year to prepare streets for re-surfacing. 

  

       FYI… 
On the Water bill going out on March 25th, you will notice a “Primacy” fee 

on it.  This is a yearly fee that the City collects for the Missouri Department 

of Natural Resources.  This user fee, paid by the customers of Missouri’s 

public water supply systems, supports the department’s efforts to ensure 

Missourians are provided safe drinking water. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

If you were unable to attend the meeting at the Post Office on February 19th, this is a paper 

that they handed out to everyone.  At this time they will only be cutting back the hours. 

 


